
Bishop's Walk  

We have raised a final total of….  £1,008.90  

The staff and clients at St Wilfrid's are really appreciative of all that we have done.  So, a 
huge thankyou to everyone for supporting the day and making a big difference! 

Dear Lord,  

Thank you for Jesus and all his miracles, and that this harvest is like no other. I 

pray that every one gets enough food to eat, and water to drink.  

Amen 

(Evie R Y6) 

Leo Y1 for tidying up the water bottles. 

Emily Y2/3 for helping another child. 

Charlie Y4 for showing kindness to another child after they hurt 
themself. 

Eddie & Cassius Y5/6 for playing beautifully with each other 
whilst improving their frisbee skills. 

St Mary’s Catholic High School in Chesterfield is consulting their 2022-23 
Admissions Policy please see link below for more information.  

 
http://www.st-maryshigh.derbyshire.sch.uk/2022-admissions-consultation/ 

http://www.st-maryshigh.derbyshire.sch.uk/2022-admissions-consultation/


Black History Month 

Many of our classes have been celebrating Black History month by looking at 
significant black figures through history, particularly where we might not have 

heard as much about that person's achievements or contributions to the world. 

There is a great calendar resource here, sharing a different influential or  
amazing black figure from history for each day of October.  You might want to 
continue to share some of these people's names and achievements with your       

children over the half term break. 

https://ourhistoryissharedhistory.com/ 

Well done to our new reception children for setting in so well and having a 
lovely first half term at school. Also, a big thank you to all of the parents who 

have been so supportive. 

https://ourhistoryissharedhistory.com/




Pumpkin Carving Competition 

As we are unable to hold a Halloween Disco this year we’d still like to raise 
some money for school by holding a virtual pumpkin carving competition over 
the holidays. To enter all you have to do is carve your pumpkin and send in a 

photo.  
 

Entires are £5 each with first prize of a family ticket to Matlock farm park and 
some treats for second and third.  

 
We know how much the children will miss the disco and festivities, hopefully 

this will be a bit of fun over holidays. 
 

To enter the pumpkin carving competition please visit https://buytickets.at/
stwilfridspta/441917 closing date for entries is Monday 2nd November with the 

winner drawn on 4th. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support  

Your PTA 

Y5/6 100 word stories 

Well done to Y5/6 who have created some 
amazing stories in less than 100 words. It was 
really tricky to  include a beginning, middle and 

end in less than 100 words.  

https://buytickets.at/stwilfridspta/441917
https://buytickets.at/stwilfridspta/441917





